
Board of Supervisors
Marin County Civic Center
San Rafael, CA 94903

Dear Board Members:

SUBJECT: A Traffic Resolution prohibiting parking on a portion of Terners Drive.

RECOMMENDATION: Adopt the traffic resolution.

SUMMARY: The Traffic Engineering staff has evaluated and agreed with 
concerns raised by residents regarding available sight distance for vehicles 
exiting any of the four driveways onto Terners Drive.  To address this issue, we 
are recommending that parking on Terners Drive be prohibited for one space on 
either side of each of the four apartment complex driveways.  This will 
significantly improve the sight distance for exiting vehicles.

FISCAL IMPACT: None.

REVIEWED BY: Auditor Controller N/A
County Counsel N/A
Human Resources N/A

Very truly yours,

Jason L. Nutt
Traffic Operations Engineer

c: Farhad Mansourian
Saaid Fakharzadeh
Lt. Charles McLaughlin, CHP
Capt. Tim Little, Sheriff
Lt. David Augustus, Sheriff


